
Rotary News & Notes  
Announcements: 
 

 

New Member Social 
 

We will be hosting a new 

member social at Dublin’s Irish 

Pub, 2010 W. 9
th

 Ave., on 

Wednesday, Nov. 6 (TODAY) 

starting at 5 p.m. This is an 

opportunity for new members to 

get better acquainted with our 

club and veteran members to 

mingle with our newest 

additions.  

 

Red Badge members will be 

tasked with bartending for the 

rest of the club. All tips will be 

donated to a charity of their 

choosing. Best of all – this will 

help turn those red badges into 

blue badges. Contact Nate Olson 

or Steve Poeschl for complete 

details and make plans to attend 

this fun night at Dublin’s. 

 

 November 20
th

 meeting 

 
On Wednesday November 20

th
 

our club will honor members 

who have achieved the status of 

Paul Harris Fellows by donating 

to the Rotary International 

Foundation. Honorees include: 

John Holdorf, Tom Hallquist and 

Karen Fredrick. In addition we 

will be awarding honorary Paul 

Harris to two community 

members: Burk Tower and Ron 

Metz. Our speaker will be Jo 

Koch who has written a book on 

the impact of Polio on her 

family. Please plan to attend. 

 

Outbound Student Blog 

 

 
 

Rotary members interested in 

keeping up with one of our 

outbound exchange students can 

follow along with Hannah as she 

explores Chile. Her blog, 

including some great 

photographs is located at: 

www.hannahryetochile.blogspot.

com 

 

Topic:  “Dale Feinauer: Conflict is a Good 

Thing” 
 

 

 

2013– 2014 Board 
President: Lori Davis 
Pres. Elect: Nicole Peterson 
Past Pres.: Mike Scott 
Secretary: Jeff Potts                           
Treasurer: Kathy Hanson 
Foundation: Bill Wresch 
Membership: Eben Johnson 
Sgt-at-Arms:       Craig Burnett 
Public Relations: Vicky Redlin 
 

Club Service Chairs 

Nate Olson & Steve Poeschl 

Community Service Chairs 

Jeff Krueger & Bob Campbell 

International Service Chairs 

Tom Kloeckner  & Mark Stockli 

New Generations 

John Hobbins & Patty Shea 
 
Vocational Service Chairs 

Dan Buttke & Terry Chier 

Dist. 6270 
  Dist. Gov.: Dan Christianson 
  Zone-B A.D.G.: Jeffrey Reed 

R.I. President: Ron D. Burton 

Calendar of Events 
Upcoming Programs 

  

Nov. 13 
 
 
 
Nov. 20 
 
 
Nov. 27 

Sumit Ringwala: 
Cardiologic Care 
Advances 
 
RI Foundation and Paul 
Harris Awards 
 
Diane Abraham: Oshkosh 
Area Community 
Foundation 

  

Recurring Events 

3nd Mon. 
(Oct. 21) 

Club Board Meeting 
4:00 – 5:30, Robbins 
 

Other Rotary Events 

 
 
Nov. 6 
 
 
 

 
 
New Member Social 
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Parent Connection 

Holidays 
 

Each year our Rotary club helps 

with families in need through the 

Parent Connection to provide a 

holiday experience. Bonnie 

Behnke is once again the lead elf 

on this project. Shopping dates 

will be established soon, but 

mark your calendars for the 

Wrap Party at 6 p.m. on 

December 16 at the Hooper 

Building, and the Parent 

Connection Party at 5:30 p.m. on 

December 17 at the Oshkosh 

Boys & Girls Club. If you have 

questions contact Bonnie, 

bonnie.behnke28@gmail.com or 

(920) 379-8351. 

 

Welcome Past President 
 

Bob Hernke (1992-93) will help 

commemorate our club’s 40
th

 

anniversary today with his 

memories from his presidential 

year. Thanks Bob! 

 

Celebration of Lights 
 

Volunteers are needed to deliver 

lunches to workers setting up the 

annual holiday light display in 

Menominee Park. Contact Jodi 

Vandermolen or Carol Hernke 

for details on getting involved.  

Celebration of Lights began as a 

Southwest Rotary event. It runs 

from November 25 through 

December 31, 5 to 9 p.m. each 

night, in Menominee Park. 

Check out 

www.OshkoshCelebrationofLig

hts.org for more details.  

 

Shared Harvest 
 

The outdoor Saturday Oshkosh 

Farmers Market may be closed 

for the season, but that doesn’t 

mean the Shared Harvest 

program will stop providing 

fresh local produce to the 

Oshkosh Area Community Food 

Pantry. Volunteers are needed to 

staff the Shared Harvest booth at 

the Saturday Winter Farmers 

Market, 405 Washington Ave., 

on the first, third and fifth 

Saturday of each month through 

April. Contact Ken Friedman to 

get involved.  

 

ISFR 
 

The International Skiing 

Fellowship of Rotarians will 

hold their annual gathering front 

February 1 to 8 at Winter Park, 

CO. It’s a great opportunity to 

hit the slopes with Rotarians 

from around the world. 

Complete information on this 

outing is available online at: 

www.isfrski.org 

 

Socially Southwest 
 

Make sure to like our club’s 

Facebook page and follow us on 

Twitter to stay in the loop on 

club activities. Also, find our 

local Rotaract and Interact clubs 

on Facebook! 

 

Late Arrivals 
 

If you arrive late for our 

meeting, please take a moment 

to check yourself in on our 

attendance sheet. Thanks!  

 

Weekly Invocations 

October   Bonnie Behnke 

Weekly Greeters                                              
 
 
Nov. 6 Steve Poeschl & Dawn 
Benesh 
 
Nov. 13 Lorraine Yarbrough & 
Terry Chier 
 
Nov. 20 Barb Herzog & Rick 
Vanderloop 
 
 
 

The Hub – Info Please! 
hub@oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 

The District Website 
http://rotary6270.org  

Visit RI’s Website 
http://www.rotary.org 

Have information for The 

HUB?  Submit it no later 

than noon on Tuesday to 

pottse@gmail.com  

 

Of the things we think, say 

or do: 

1. Is it the truth? 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

3. Will it build good will and 

better friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial to all 

concerned? 

The Four 

Way Test 
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